
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th November 2022 

 

Christmas Market fundraiser for Sheffield Children’s Hospital 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year, the children at Brinsworth Whitehill Primary are raising money for The 

Sheffield Children’s Hospital. We have already sponsored a sparkling snowflake at 

Sheffield Children's Hospital and aim to raise £600 for this, just like we did last year.  

You can visit the hospital, which is in the centre of Sheffield and just opposite Weston 

Park to find our snowflake – we’d love to see photos! Raising money for children, 

particularly at Christmas time is something we know you will want to help us with. We 

have organised a variety of activities for your child to enjoy that will help us raise our 

target amount.  

Our first fundraising event will be our enterprise challenge where each class has 

created something to sell at our Christmas Market which takes place on Thursday 8th 

December. (more details to follow) All parents will be offered the opportunity to 

purchase their child’s creations prior to the market taking place to avoid any 

disappointment. 

The Christmas Market will also be a fundraising event towards the snowflake 

fundraise, rather than to friends of Whitehill. We look forward to seeing you there! 

The market will open at 2.15pm with a variety of stalls including tombola, raffle and 

various games. Hopefully, we will have a special visitor in a big red outfit joining us 

too! 

We really hope you and your children will join us to support this amazing cause. We 

can’t wait for you to find our Brinsworth Whitehill Snowflake. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Oxborough 

Headteacher 


